
Dear Colleagues, dear Partners, 

  

I would like to draw your attention to the Summer School 2020 at the University of 
Vechta, which takes place from the 11th of August to the 3rd of September 2020. In 
the attachment you receive the information flyer. We would be pleased if you could 
put it on display at your institution or forward it to those interested. 

  

The Summer School includes an intensive "German as a foreign language" course in 
which students work in small groups, as well as excursions and workshops that focus 
on the German language and country as well as interculturalism. 

  

Further information can be found on the following website: 

www.uni-vechta.de/internationale-sommerschule 

 
 

For this course DAAD university summer course scholarships are available. The 
deadline for scholarship applications is the 1st of December 2019. Please find further 
information here: 
https://www.daad.de/deutschland/stipendium/datenbank/de/21148-
stipendiendatenbank/?origin=2&status=1&subjectGrps=&daad=&q=&page=1&detail=
50035295#prozess 

  

We are looking forward to welcoming students from your university in Vechta. 

Kind regards, 
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